Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Dangerous Wild Animal Licenses
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1. How many applications have been made for a DWA licence in the last five years. This can include renewal of a licence.
Please provide a breakdown of the figures by year. 

Answer:
None

2. How many licences are currently issued?

None


3. 
For which animals have these licences been issued? Please state how many of each species.
N/A
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
